
The National PrEP Workforce Development Pilot Project is an exciting 
initiative aimed at increasing awareness, knowledge, and confidence 
among clinicians to prescribe HIV pre-exposure prophylaxis (PrEP).

Guided by recommendations from the National HIV Taskforce, this 
project focuses on addressing identified barriers to prescribing PrEP 
and building capacity across the health workforce to achieve the goal 
of eliminating HIV in Australia.
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What is PrEP?
PrEP (pre-exposure prophylaxis) is a highly
effective biomedical tool that prevents 
HIV. When taken as prescribed, PrEP can 
reduce the risk of HIV transmission by up 
to 99%. Increasing PrEP uptake is a vital 
step toward eliminating HIV in Australia.
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What’s Involved?
The pilot project is designed for General 
Practitioners (GPs), Nurse Practitioners 
(NPs), and the broader health workforce.

Collaborative Education Initiatives
In partnership with RACGP, APNA, and 
PHNs, this pilot will develop and deliver 
national training and education sessions 
for clinicians.

Supporting GP Practices
GP practices in areas of need are provided 
intensive support to foster relationships 
with local sexual health clinics and build 
capacity to champion PrEP prescribing.

Reaching out with PrEP resources
Clinicians are supported with in-language 
resources for PrEP consultations. 
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Find out more 

For more information, contact:

Rebekah Lamb

PrEP Project Manager at  
Rebekah.lamb@ashm.org.au

For additional information, guidelines, 
resources and training, go to ashm.org.au
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Getting the word out
Raising awareness and understanding of 
PrEP through community-led, inclusive 
campaigns. 

This project is being implemented 
throughout 2025 with completion 
expected in September.
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